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30 November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 5 ONLINE SAFETY AFTERNOON 
 
Our Year 5 children would like to invite you to an afternoon of fun, games and interesting facts regarding 
online safety to take place on Monday 17 December from 2pm until 3pm.   
 
The children have been learning about how to stay safe online as well as internet etiquette and how to 
behave when using social media.  They have created board games to demonstrate their learning and also 
to share their knowledge with you in a fun way.  
 
Please would you be kind enough to complete and return the reply slip below to indicate if you are able to 
join us.  I hope as many of you as possible will be able to attend the afternoon.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
DARYL SLADE 
Year 5 Leader 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

YEAR 5 ONLINE SAFETY AFTERNOON 
 
 

 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………….......        Class: …………………………………… 
 
 
 
I am able to attend on Monday 17 December at 2pm: 
 
 
Name(s): ………......………………………………………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 
 

 


